
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of September 4

Operations Engineering
• Fog seal will begin next week in 
Antwerp Township. Daily locations 
will be posted on our social media 
channels. 

• Pipe replacements and drainage 
improvements continue at Kable and 
48th Avenue in Bangor Township and 
88th Avenue in Keeler Township.

• Roadside mowing continues in the 
Northern Townships of the county. 
The contractor is expected to wrap up 
in mid-September.

• Brush spray wrapped up on Monday.

• Gravel roads are being graded in 
Hamilton, Arlington, and Hartford 
Townships in preparation for the 
final dust control application. 

• De-berming crews are in Covert 
Township this week. 

• VBCRC's tree crew is prepping 
26th Avenue between M-140 and 
72nd Street in Covert Township for 
a drainage and ditching project. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• 30th Street between CR 653 and 
M-43 in Almena Township 
continues this week with ditching 
and drainage improvements. 
Paving is scheduled to occur next 
week. 

• Paving on 16th Avenue between 
60th Street and 62nd Street in 
Geneva Township started this 
week. 

• CR 388 between 29th Street and 
CR 653 S in Pine Grove Township is 
scheduled to be reconstructed 
beginning the week of 
September 18th. 

Engineering

Paving on 16th Avenue in 
Geneva Township


